
From: Kelsey Whelan <kelsey@essiglaw.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2023 8:42 AM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] HP22-001 
 
Good morning, 
 
Please see attached letter from Dean Essig regarding the above matter. 
 
Thank you, 

Kelsey Whelan 
 

 
Legal Receptionist 
Essig Law Office 
135 Washington Square 
Washington, IL  61571 
Ph. (309) 444-8041 
 
*CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE*  
This message, together with any attachments, is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed 
and may contain information that is legally privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure.  If you are NOT the intended 
recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message, or any attachment, is strictly 
PROHIBITED.  If you have received this message in error, please notify the original sender immediately by telephone or by 
return e-mail and delete this message, along with any attachments, from your computer. 
 
 


